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NH DHHS Announces WIC Appointments Available By Phone 

 
Concord, NH – The New Hampshire Department of Health and Human Services (DHHS) 
today announced that in light of recommendations by the Centers for Disease Control and 
Prevention around social distancing during the COVID-19 pandemic, the New Hampshire 
Women, Infants, and Children (WIC) program has received authorization from the US 
Department of Agriculture to conduct all appointments by phone.  
 
Individuals can apply for assistance by contacting their local WIC office, and find the 
office closest to them at http://signupwic.com. All appointment types, including 
certifications and follow up appointments, can be completed by phone. Residents who 
have a scheduled WIC appointment should keep it and expect a phone call from their 
local WIC office. 
             
The WIC program provides nutrition education and support to help keep pregnant women, 
new mothers, infants, and preschool children healthy and strong, and all New Hampshire WIC 
offices are working to ensure that clients continue to get the services they need with minimal 
disruption.  
 
To learn more about the WIC program, please visit 
https://www.dhhs.nh.gov/dphs/nhp/wic/index.htm. Families having difficulty getting through 
to their local WIC office are encouraged to leave a detailed voice message or call the WIC 
State Agency 1-800-942-4321. 
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